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To:  Fleming College 
 
Copies to:  Arja Vainio-Mattila, Provost & VP Academic; Brian Power, Vice-Provost & AVP Academic 
 
From:  Peter Tiidus, Dean – Applied Health Sciences 
 
Date:   September 18, 2024 
 
Subject:              Discontinuation of Recreation and Leisure Studies Three-Year Pass Degree 

 

Please note that the three-year Bachelor of Recreation and Leisure Studies “pass” degree has been 
discontinued by the Recreation and Leisure Services Department at Brock University.  
 
Brock will continue to offer the Recreation and Leisure Studies four-year degree option, allowing all students 
that maintain the required minimum average to continue into their fourth year.   
 
This program change will not impact any current students enrolled in articulation agreements. Transfer credits 
will continue to be awarded based on the established articulation agreements in Recreation and Leisure 
Studies at Brock for current students, as well as any prospective applicants interested in the four-year degree 
option.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this program discontinuation and associated articulation 
agreements, please contact Elizabeth Anderson, Transfer Pathways Specialist at eanderson2@brocku.ca  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Peter Tiidus 
Dean, Applied Health Sciences 

Brock University 

Niagara Region 

1812 Sir Isaac Brock Way 

St. Catharines, ON 

L2S 3A1 Canada 

brocku.ca 
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